
   

Notice of Upcoming Road Works in your Street 

DCC8232 – Separable Portion B - School Clusters, Road Safety Improvements 

 

Fulton Hogan has been contracted by DCC to construct safety improvements of 10 sites adjacent 

to schools in Dunedin. We will be commencing works in your area carrying out safety 

improvements on Arthur St / Cargill St (11/11/19 – 31/01/20). There are four stages for this site and 

this letter is for the second stage, as shown below. We apologize for the inconvenience and will 

do our best to complete the work as quickly as possible. Thank you for your assistance. 

What: School Cluster – Road Safety Improvements, Stage 2  

Where: Arthur Street / Cargill St 

When: 18th November 2019 – 6th December 2019  

What we are doing: 

We will be installing new drainage, construction pedestrian refuge island, digging out the existing 

kerb, and replacing them in different positions. The narrowing of the road will encourage drivers 

to slow down around the school, also giving school children safe areas to cross. 

Traffic Impact: 

There will be a significant amount of cones, fences and signs used during construction to allow our 

workers to carry out their tasks safely and efficiently. All houses/roads will be accessible at all times 

however please obey the signs and instructions of workers on site.  

There will be no entry into Cargill St from Arthur St. Resident access will be maintained via the 

detour during the works.  

 

Red Mark denotes construction areas 
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Please contact us if you have any specific access requirements 

that we need to consider e.g. nurse/doctor visits, Meals on 

Wheels or planned works on your property. 

There will be increased noise, dust and vibration 

levels during construction. 

Works will have no planned impact on current power, water 

telecommunication or gas services. However, please be prepared for an 

unexpected service cut off. 

All works are subject to favorable weather and on-site construction conditions. Please 

note that inclement weather may extend the completion date. 

Your rubbish and recycling will not change. Please put your bins out at the normal time 

and our crew will move and return them if needed. 

Safety is our number one priority, but safety is your responsibility too. Stay clear and 

stay alert – keep children and pets at a safe distance from the work site. 

Our standard work hours are Monday to Friday between the hours of 7:00am and 

7:00pm, however we may need to work at night or on a Saturday to complete the work. 

We will notify you before we do this. 

 

Call: Mike Ind on 027 754 6848, or 

         Ishan Aryal on 027 224 8455 

 

Want more information? 

@ 
Email: Mike Ind on Mike.Ind@fultonhogan.com, or 

            Ishan Aryal on Ishan.Aryal@fultonhogan.com 
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